
 

 

  

  
DAILY BULLETIN – Wednesday 18th June 2025 
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
 
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
 
 

Summer Fayre – Saturday 21st June 12-2 – Thanks to all the S3s who have signed up to 
help at the Summer Fayre. Lots of help needed – please sign up in the SLT corridor if you can 
help.  

 
Ms Presly 

 
Brufts – Brufts is happening on 21st June 10-11.30am. We need some dogs.  Sign up via the 
QR code. Goody bags for every dog and lots of prizes to be won.  We also need helpers – 
Meeting on Thursdays in LG 01 at lunchtime.  5 weeks until the big day! We are starting to 
fundraise for our annual dog show. Come down to the office at break and lunch for the next 
few weeks to guess the name of our giant plushy dog prize, each guess is £1. 5 weeks until 
the big day! We are starting to fundraise for our annual dog show. Come down to the office at 
break and lunch for the next few weeks to guess the name of our giant plushy dog prize, each 
guess is £1. See you there! 

Ms Presly 
 

 
 

Boroughmuir Chronicle: School newspaper meetings take place on Thursdays in room 
1.10. Anyone interested in joining please come along to the meeting in 1.10.  
 

Mr MacPherson  
 
 

Raffle: On the 19th of June there will be a raffle hosted by S3 students to raise money for 
YPI. The raffle will be available over break and lunch in the atrium and is open to staff and 
pupils- plenty of chances to buy tickets! Prizes include, books, a lush gift set, coffee and tea 
from Costa, a £50 ruby nail bar gift voucher, a ticket for your family or friends to visit 
Edinburgh Zoo and more! Tickets will be 25p each or £1 for a strip of five. The card machine 
will be available! 

Miss Mitchelmore  
 

S1-S6   Nut Free:  We have young people in our school with severe nut allergies.  As a 
school we need to work together to make our school as safe as possible.  This is a reminder 
not to bring in any food or snacks containing nuts.      

Miss Presly 
 
 

S1-6 Scripture Union: Final S.U. of the year. Pizza and games on Thursday at 12.50pm in 3-
09. All welcome 

    Duty Head – J Presly 



 

 

Mrs Walker 
 
 

                                                          
S1-6     Boroughmuir Beans: Open Thursday Lunchtimes in the Lower Atrium – Get yourself a   

bubble tea or barista style coffee – cards and cash accepted, Spot Prizes on offer 
 
 
S1-6  Library Closed:  The Library will be closed at break and lunchtime on Wednesday, as it will 

be used as a space for P7s. 
 
 
 
S1-6   Homework Club:   Homework Club is now finished for the year. We will back in August.  

 
Ms Aleksandrowicz and Ms King 

 
 
 
S1-3 Breakfast Numeracy Support Group: (Thursday 7.45 – 8.30 am): Come along to our 

Breakfast Numeracy Support Group every Thursday morning in room 2.14. It is a great 
opportunity to get help with your Maths homework and improve your numeracy skills. Get up 
early and don’t miss out on support and a tasty croissant! 

Ms King and Mrs Monaco 
 

 
 

 
S1-3  Wellbeing Week 23rd - 25th June – The group lists for activities are now up in reception. 

Please check you are on a list. If you are not on a list, please tell the office as soon as 
possible. Your group leader will be organising a meeting for your group so please look out for 
this in the bulletin. Benmore, London, and Iona have had information already.  
 

Ms Presly   
 
S2 Wellbeing Week 23rd - 25th June  
S2 Bruntsfield, Hartington and Leamington  

• Monday 23rd June – Humanutopia in the Assembly Hall 

• Tuesday 24th June – Hermitage of Braid Nature Reserve 

• Wednesday 25th June – Outdoor Activities Morning and Cinema Afternoon 
S2 Montpelier, Viewforth and Westhall 

• Monday 23rd June – Hermitage of Braid Nature Reserve 

• Tuesday 24th June – Humanutopia in the Assembly Hall 

• Wednesday 25th June - Outdoor Activities Morning and Cinema Afternoon 
There will be more details coming to choose your Wednesday activities and details of each.  
day. 
 

Ms Presly   
 

Wellbeing week, Surf n Turf: There will be a final important meeting Wednesday 18 June at 
1300 in the assembly hall. If you are signed up for the Surf n Turf activity in wellbeing week, 
please ensure you attend. We will finalise groups and go over logistics for the week. 
 

Mr MacDougall 
 

S2-4  I Love Water: There is a compulsory meeting on Wednesday at lunch for all going on the ‘I 
Love Water’ trip next week. All must attend. Meeting starts at 1 pm.  

 
Mr Williams 

 



 

 

 
 

S2-4  Foods around the world:  Would all pupils who have signed up for Foods Around the World 
for wellness week with Miss Grant, attend a very short meeting at break in room 216.  

Miss Grant 
 

 
S2-3  I Love Animals’ Wellbeing Week 

Could all pupils in the ‘I Love Animals’ group for Wellbeing Week please come to a team 
meeting in room 1.14 (Ms Stratton’s room) on Thursday break time to go over itinerary, 
timings etc. If you can’t make it then, please come and see me asap. 

Ms Stratton 
 
 
S4-6 Senior Basketball Club:  Senior Basketball training is re-starting on Friday, straight after 

school in the Sports Hall. 
 

Mr Segall   
 

S5-6  Additional Languages:  Additional Languages: If you are interested in sitting a qualification 
in one of the following languages next year, please come to see me in room 1-01 by the end 
of the day on Wednesday 18th June, so I can register you.  The languages available are 
Arabic, Cantonese, Polish, Russian, Ukrainian (TBC) and Urdu.  Please note, this is not for 
anyone wishing to sit exams in French, German, Italian, Mandarin or Spanish.  I will ask 
people to register for those languages after the summer. 
 

Mr Alexander 
 

 
 
S3    Wellbeing Week Wednesday: All groups list, and meeting points are now up on the wall in 

the PE Department. Please check to make sure you know all the details. Any pupils not on 
the list, please speak to Mr Collard ASAP. 

Mr Collard 
 
 
 

 
  S2   War Horse Theatre Trip: The Drama and History departments are running a theatre trip to 

see ‘War Horse’. The show is a world class piece of theatre set during WW1. We have tickets 
for the 8th of October at 2pm. For more information and permission form please come to 
Drama or History at break times or lunch times. 

Mr Graham 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
  


